
The DPUMC Spirit 
ANNOUNCEMENTS  

AND UPCOMING EVENTS 

SUNDAY, April 14, 2019 

Next Week (April 21) EASTER! 
 
 Greeters: John Moxley  Kate Gorsuch & Peggy Sisler 
 Liturgists: Debbie Muse  Kim Jordan 
 Coffee n’ Chat: Children's Ministries  Please sign up! 
  in Social Hall 
 

THE VOICES OF LENT – During Lent, a Wreath of Thorns is at the front of the sanctuary, with six 
purple candles and a white Christ candle in the center. Each Sunday there will be a monolog by a 
different biblical character whose life was changed by meeting Jesus. At the conclusion of the 
monolog, a candle is snuffed out until all candles are extinguished, save the Christ candle alone, 
which will be extinguished during the Good Friday service. On Easter Sunday, there will be a short 
presentation and all candles will be relit in celebration of the Christ Light that will never die. 

CANDY FOR EASTER EGG HUNT - On Easter Sunday during the Sunday School hour is our     
annual Easter Egg Hunt. All Children are invited. We have plastic eggs & even some "Bunnies" to 
help hide them. What we need is individually wrapped candy to go in the eggs. There is a box in 
the narthex through Today, April 14 for your donations. Thank you! Contact is Kathie Browning 
410-627-4347. 

CHURCH DIRECTORY NEWS – The final draft has been submitted to Universal Church            
Directories. We will update you when we receive the draft copy. 

LIBRARY NEWS - Jan Karon is a famous Christian author. Jack Francis has donated one of her 
books, These High, Green Hills. Set in Mitford, NC, a small town that has its challenges. This novel 
has everything you've come to expect from Karon: uproarious laughter, heartfelt tears, and fresh 
hope. 

 ................................This Week- Holy Week 2019  

COUNCIL MEETING - Monday, April 15 @ 7PM in the conference room. 

LENTEN BIBLE STUDY - Tuesday, April 16 @ 7PM or Wednesday, April 17 @ 1PM. 

 

HOLY THURSDAY - April 18, service @ 7:30PM in the sanctuary. 
  Soup & Bread Meal @ 6:00 in the social hall. 
(Soup & Bread volunteers, please bring to the social hall by 5:30PM) 

GOOD FRIDAY – April 19, service @ 7:30PM in the sanctuary. 

 ............................................. Next Week  

EASTER SUNDAY – April 21 
  Sunrise Service @ 6:00AM in the Deer Park Pavilion with Trinity Lutheran, 
   includes Holy Communion (bring a flashlight). 
  Sanctuary Services 8:30AM & 11:00AM 
  Easter Party & Egg Hunt during Sunday School hour (9:45-10:45AM) 
 

UNITED METHODIST WOMEN MEETING - Monday, April 22, 1PM in the Conference Room. All 
ladies are invited. Contact is Janet Wallett, 410-861-8516. 

SPRC - No meeting this month. 

 
YARD SALE PLANNING MEETING - Tuesday, April 23 @ 7PM. Lots of hands are needed. Can 
you help? Please attend if possible. Contacts are Bill Aldridge & Cindy Saylor  



 ................................. Later This Month & Beyond  

“THE MAD HATTER’S TEA” - Sunday, April 28 @ 2PM sponsored by the Children’s Ministry 
team. EVERYONE is welcome. Good fun, food, flavored teas, fellowship & fabulous               
entertainment by Justin & Gina! Tickets on sale between services. The cost is $10.00.     
Proceeds benefit the 2019 VBS. Contacts Kathie Browning & Nancy Baker. 

8th ANNUAL YARD SALE - Saturday, May 18 (7AM-2PM). This huge fundraiser needs lots of 
helpers. There will be a Pancake Breakfast, Bake Table, Church Yard Sale Table (donations 
needed) and Lunch. Please contact Bill Aldridge or Cindy Saylor to see how you can help. 
Thanks. 

CHURCH YARD SALE TABLE – We need your donations! Is time for a spring clean out? Don’t 
know what to do with those usable items that you no longer want nor need. Donations of 
household items (no clothing) for our church's yard sale table are wanted. Items can be put in 
the social hall behind the curtain on the right any time AFTER the “Mad Hatters Tea” on     
Sunday, April 28. Thanks! 

SISTERHOOD TEA - Saturday, June 1 @ 2PM at Gypsy's Tea Room. Please let Jen Broyles 
know if you will be attending so she can give them a head count. Text Jen on  
410-841-4980 or email to jlbroyles@hotmail.com 

 ............................................... Ongoing  

ONLINE GIVING – To give electronically visit the church’s website and select “About Us”. You 
can make a one-time contribution or set up a recurring giving schedule.  
If you have any questions or need assistance please contact Ruth Horner, Treasurer. 

PENNIES FOR MISSIONS – The children collect change following the Children's Message. 
Please bring some change to make a change in the world! Thanks for your support! 

CARDS – Bring your used birthday/holiday cards to church, to be taken to ARC, where they use 
them to make tags, etc. Look for the pink & blue gingham box in the narthex. 

“WEEKLY PLANNER”/EVENTS CALENDAR - If you have a church-related event that you 
would like to appear in the Carroll County Times, information must be submitted at least two 
Sunday’s prior to the desired appearance date. Please send to Joy Grimm at joyg1@comcast.net 
or leave in the Communications mailbox in the church office. 

 ............................................................................................................  

Please submit bulletin announcements by Thursday, 11:00AM to the Office 
Prayer Chain: Shirley Miller (Coordinator) 410-861-8292 

Chain I Kate Gorsuch 410-876-2745 / Chain II Brenda Six 410-756-2507 
Bulletin Copying: Keenan Hudson -- Flag raising & lowering: Gary Saylor 

 

JUDITH 

Servant girl at  

Caiaphas’ home 

8:30AM 

11:00AM 



May 19, 2019 

At 8:30 & 11:00 AM 
Don’t miss the train! 



Saturday,  May 18, 2019 — 7am to 2pm  

(Rain or Shine) 

Spaces available on the Lawns at  

Deer Park Church  

A United Methodist Community in Westminster, Maryland 

2205 Sykesville Road, Westminster, MD 21157 

At the intersection of Route 32 and Deer Park Road 

 

PANCAKE BREAKFAST 7:00 —10:00AM 

LUNCH 11AM — 2PM 

BAKE TABLE AVAILABLE  

Single 20ft x 20ft space $20  

To reserve your space contact our Administrative Assistant, Cindy Saylor 

At the church office: 410-848-2313  Monday, Tuesday & Thursday 11am—3pm;  

email: csaylor@dpumc.net 

Contact event Chair Bill Aldridge, email: smallwood2205@yahoo.com 

You may also register online at www.dpumc.net  
 

PROCEEDS WILL HELP SUPPORT COMMUNITY PROGRAMS AND CHURCH MINISTRIES 

COMMUNITY WIDE                  

(5/18/19 Rev3) 



The Children’s Ministry team is proud to announce “The 

Mad Hatter’s Tea” on Sunday, April 28 @ 2PM in the 

church’s social hall. Good fun, food, flavored teas,          

fellowship and fabulous entertainment by Justin and Gina! 

Tickets go on sale TODAY between the services.  

The cost is $10.00. EVERYONE is welcome.  

Proceeds go toward the cost of the 2019 VBS.  

Contacts Kathie Browning or Nancy Baker.  

 

 




